
RIVERBANK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
    25 Wentworth Street THE PONDS NSW 2769 

Ph:  9626 7511 Fax:  9626 1001 
  Website:  www.riverbank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

Email:  riverbank-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 

            Monday 19 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Class of 2018 polo shirt 
 
We are taking orders for the Class of 2018 polo shirt.  The shirts are being supplied by the same supplier of 
our school uniform and the sizing is the same as their existing sport shirt. Shirts will cost $20 each and 
payment must be made in advance. Students will be allowed to wear their Year 6 2018 shirt instead of 
their sport shirt on a Wednesday and Friday. Full school uniform must be worn on the other days. 
 
Should you wish to purchase a polo shirt for your child, please complete the order form below and return it 
directly to the school office, with payment, no later than Friday 30 March 2018. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Garylene Neldner       Mrs Jeanie Brown 
Assistant Principal (Rel)      Principal 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name:____________________________________  Class:____________________ 
 
 
Shirt Size – please highlight or circle 
 

Size 8 10 12 14 16 S M L XL XXL 
Chest 80cm 85cm 90cm 95cm 100cm 105cm 110cm 115cm 120cm 125cm 

 
I have made the payment of $20 as follows: 

 
Online, receipt number 

Paid in Cash 

EFTPOS at the school office 

 
Parent/Carer signature:_________________________________ Date:__________________ 
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